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Dates for the next two weeks in school

Mon 24th Oct Tues 25th Oct Wed 26th Oct Thurs 27th Oct Fri 28th Oct

3 WEEK MENU.pdf Half Term Half Term Half Term Half Term

Mon 31st Oct Tues 1st Nov Wed 2nd Nov Thurs 3rd Nov Fri 4th Nov

Week 2 Menu

Parents Evenings

Parents Evenings

Shakespeare
Performance

Parents Evenings Min-Y-Don parents
meeting 5-6pm

Parents Evenings

Please don’t forget as of Monday 31st October we will be serving Halal Chicken as an option at
lunch.

Note from Mr North

Please remember that the clocks go back Sunday 30th October, and that school is open at the normal time
08:40 – 08:55 on Monday 31st October.

I hope that you have a really good half term break and that you find time for some good quality family fun.
Keep safe.

After School Clubs

Please see the below link, with all information regarding our after school clubs for the next half term.

Autumn 2 Club Letter 21.10.22[4297].pdf

After School Astronomy

Please see the attached link to our after school astronomy next month Nov22.pdf

As the early evenings after school become darker and darker during the months of November, December,
January and February this is an ideal time to make use of the school’s telescopes to view the night sky.

The unpredictability of the weather make it impossible to set specific dates for observing with the ‘scopes but
on some of the clear, starry evenings it is hoped to have them out on the yard from about 3.30 to 5.30. If you
see me outside with the telescope, please come and say hello and you are welcome to join me.

Keen young astronomers may well want to start observing from home and so a guide to the early evening
skies will be published for each of these months. The first one for November will soon be in the Newsletter.

Clear skies, Chris Brankin

https://drive.google.com/open?id=14B8_ikLltXIbKyOsh5Ud004iJ-hfL3Si
https://drive.google.com/open?id=19UOgtaCjhZ-v0IlQZ9qQGGvbJ4kcfIES
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1dDtOhqsYbNhW3XXDVMTXvjd22dSfCQRJ


Girls Football

Please see the leaflet for Crew Football Club for under 7 and
Under 8 girls.

Harvest Collection

Thank you for your generous harvest donations. West Cheshire
Foodbank were extremely grateful and overwhelmed by how
much we had collected. Your donations will help so many families
in our local community who are unfortunately struggling at this
time.

We are so proud of our Upton Heath Family.

Upton Heath Ethos Team



STARS OF THE WEEK
ACORNS:

We will be doing individual stars
of the week in the New Year

CONKERS:

We will be doing individual stars of
the week in the New Year

ASH:
Emilia Pesnot for her fantastic
listening skills and understanding
in RE this week, learning about
Christian symbols and baptism.

YEW:
Sophia Roberts for showing
enthusiasm in RE sessions this
week, demonstrating great
listening skills and understanding.

Viola Gilligan for her continuous
efforts in her writing in English
and independently, keep it up!

SYCAMORE:
Ellie Shaw for excellent work in
Maths, impressing us with her
participation and resilience with
her learning.

Lily Quick for producing a
colourful troll in the style of Joan
Miro in our Art lesson.

BEECH:
Rayyan Hamid for being a great
member of the class, we wish him
all the best in Dubai!

Oliver Collins-Ducker for always
trying his best and showing lots of
resilience towards his learning!

CEDAR:
Joel Dooley for always being
ready and respectful to other
members of the class.

Declan Hall for making a positive
contribution and always sharing
imaginative ideas in whole class
discussion!

HAWTHORN:
Elijah Shah for great work in
maths adding and subtracting 10
across 100.

Jett Radcliffe for excellent work
on mental maths.

JUNIPER:
Arthur Hughes for working hard
and showing lots of resilience this
week.

Skylar Pritchard for enthusiasm,
hard work and excellent progress,
especially in reading.

LIME:
Benji Hall for his enthusiasm and
eagerness when participating in
discussions.

Sami Muhashash for his ideas
and perseverance with his
Odysseus story.

HAZEL:
Jack Lawson for responding well
to feedback and working hard in
his Greek Myth and including our
writing mastery keys.

Wil Bassett for his creative
writing and excellent imagination
for his Greek Myth.

ELM:
Freya Thomas for showing
determination and resilience in
P.E.

Walter Gardner-Woolford for
having a great 1st half term,
always being ready to learn and
eager to participate in lessons
especially computing, maths and
science.

BIRCH:
Izaac Barnell for writing an
amazing diary entry that recounts
Annie Edson Taylor’s experience
of falling down Niagara Falls.

Elspeth Causer for show a
keenest to excel during the
playground leaders workshop this
week.

CHESTNUT:
Gracie Hewitt for great
teamwork in maths. Thank you for
asking questions and taking on
board advice.

Jack Bayles for great teamwork
in maths. Thank you for sharing
your knowledge with your partner.

OAK:
Olivia Bibby for always being
ready, respectful and resilient.

Chiasa Walker-Etugo for
producing some great computing
work with the Shakespeare crew


